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- MEETING NOTICE - 
 

The next meeting of the Industry Advisory Committee will be: 
 

Thursday, March 16, 2017 
12:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

hosted by the  
National Association of Home Builders (NAHB) 

1201 15th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20005 
(800) 368-5242 (X 8303) 

 
A light lunch will be provided courtesy of American Institute of Building Design (AIBD). In order to 
have an accurate count for lunch and for name tent production, if you are planning on attending the 
IAC meeting, be sure to RSVP to: Janita Talmadge at: jtalmadge@iccsafe.org. Conference call-in 
capabilities will be provided as well and will be noted on the agenda. 
 
FOR FURTHER IAC INFORMATION BE SURE TO VISIT THE IAC WEBSITE  
 
This meeting is open to the public. If you are interested in suggesting an item for the agenda, please 
advise the committee secretary below.  
 

  FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

 
                                                  

   
 
 
 
 
IAC Chair:   Jeff Hugo, NFSA 
IAC Vice Chair: Steve Orlowski, BOMA 

Mike Pfeiffer, PE 
Senior Vice President, Technical Services 
(888) ICC - SAFE X 4338 
e-mail: mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org 
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